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Comments: These areas MUST be protected for many, many reasons. I live in a city, far away from Montana, but

since the very first time I visited there, I knew how much people like me needed these wild places. Many hikes

and much time spent in the East Rosebud area, on the Beartooths. in and around Red Lodge Creek, are

cherished memories, and I need for those to be preserved for my grandchildren and all the others who recreate

in and around them.  Also, the Pryors and Crazy Mts. have been valuable for everyone, except those who aim to

destroy them.  The only benefit here, is the almighty dollar!  If that should happen, they will never return to their

original beauty  for all to enjoy. After nearly 25 years of returning to unparalleled beauty in these Montana special

places, I do not want to think that I cannot enjoy, or others cannot enjoy the uniqueness that is waiting for all.

PLEASE think hard about what you are aiming to do, and decided NOT to go forward.

Thank youl


